
LOCAL GOVERNMENT
REVIEW

MONTANA

GET IN TOUCH

https://forms.o�ice.com/r/N360ghzDnF

Gold Starter
Bundle
$2,000 *

Blue Starter 
Bundle
$1,750 *

White Starter 
Bundle
$1,500 *

A La Carte

Online 6-Week Course 
for Study Commission 
members 

Online 6-Week Course 
for Study Commission 
members 

Online 6-Week Course 
for Study Commission 
members 

Online 6-Week Course 
for Study Commission 
members ($1,450) 

Digital resources 
library including but 
not limited to 
(templates, examples, 
and tools)

Digital resources 
library including but 
not limited to 
(templates, examples, 
and tools)

Digital resources 
library including but 
not limited to 
(templates, examples, 
and tools)

-Includes resource 
library
-Includes webinar

Exclusive Webinars & 
Office Hours for 
General Q&A

Exclusive Webinars & 
Office Hours for 
General Q&A

Exclusive Webinars & 
Office Hours for 
General Q&A

X

2 Credits for 1-hour 
Live Online Teams 
Training/Consultation 
(day/evening)

1 Credit for 1-hour Live 
Online Teams 
Training/Consultation 
(day/evening)

X

1 hour Live Online 
Teams 
Training/Consultation 
(Day/evening) $250

8 Credits for 
Customized 
Teams/Phone Calls 
with a Subject Matter 
Expert (15 
Minutes/Meeting)

5 Credits for 
Customized 
Teams/Phone Calls 
with a Subject Matter 
Expert (15 
Minutes/Meeting)

3 Credit for 
Customized 
Teams/Phone Calls 
with a Subject Matter 
Expert (15 
Minutes/Meeting)

1 Credit for 
Customized 
Teams/Phone Call 
with a Subject Matter 
Expert
($25/ 15 Minute 
Coaching)

X X X

One In-Person 
Training for Study 
Commission or 
Community Forum 
Facilitiation from LGC 
Team Subject Matter 
Expert ($2,000 + 
travel expenses)

EDUCATION AND TRAINING PACKAGES

*Scholarships may be available

Sign up for a package
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